# Year 11 newsletter



## **Edition 5 Spring 1**

Dear families, I hope this newsletter finds you well.

We have 8 weeks left of the last big push!

We have had a busy first week of mock exams, where they have started really well and students have been exemplary in the exam hall. Please congratulate your child for this. As we prepare for week 2, some departments are welcoming students in tomorrow for another Saturday session. Families would have been contacted individually if your child is required to come in.

Please could you ensure that students are in school, and on time for all of their exams.

### Revision tip of the week:

<u>Last week's-</u> Planning ahead! Students will create a month's timetable in form this week.

**This weeks-** GCSE Pod! <a href="https://www.gcsepod.com/">https://www.gcsepod.com/</a> We are re-launching our membership with GCSEPod this week. GCSEPod is an online platform where students can watch videos, do online tasks and activities to support their revision. Students who have the highest amount of time spent on GCSEPod between now and Easter, will receive a free prom ticket.



#### Weekly attendance:

Attendance last week was: 93%- we expect at least 96%.

Well done AGAIN to 11M3 who had nearly 97%. That's FOUR weeks at the top spot. High Attendance = High Attainment.

## Subject specific revision tip: Spanish, French and German!

- 15 minutes per day on Language Nut.
- Use the past papers on the google drive.
- Attend MFL intervention on a Wednesday and Thursday.